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Mailing Address:   

 Oakville Horticultural Society 
 Box 69605, 109 Thomas Street  
 Oakville, ON L6J 7R4  

General Information:  

 info.ohs@oakvillehort.org 

Co-Presidents:   

 Marie Decker and  
 Catherine Kavassalis   
 president.ohs@oakvillehort.org 

Secretary:   

 Heather Reccord  
 secretary.ohs@oakvillehort.org 

Treasurer:   

 Larry Urbanoski   
 treasurer@oakvillehort.org  

Membership:   

 Cathy Ryan  
 membrship@oakvillehort.org 

Newsletter:   

 Myroslawa Lukiwsky  
 editor.ohs@oakvillehort.org 

Webmaster:   

 Wade Pitman  
 info.ohs@oakvillehort.org 

Plant Sale: 

 Veronica Heiderich 

 plantsale.ohs@oakvillehort.org 

Garden Tour:  

 Paula Clayton  
 gardentour.ohs@oakvillehort.org 

Junior Garden:  

 Linda Tock  
 juniors.ohs@oakvillehort.org  

Website:  

 http://www.oakvillehort.org 
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Next Meeting:  Monday, June 13, 2016  

 7:30 pm. Doors open at 6:30 pm. 

MacMillan Meeting Hall (Knox Presbyterian Church),  

89 Dunn St., Oakville. 
(Parking on Robinson.)  

June 

CƭƻǿŜǊ {Ƙƻǿ /ƭŜǊƪǎΥ   bƛƴƻ ½ŀƛƴƻ ŀƴŘ WŜŀƴ [ŀǘƘŀƳ  

IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭƛǘȅ ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΥ   WƻƘƴ wŀȅƴƻǊΣ {ǘǳŀǊǘ DƻǳƎƘΣ WǳŘȅ .ǊƛŘƎŜǎΣ /ƘǊƛǎǘŜƭ aŀƘƴŎƪŜ   

{Ŝǘ-ǳǇ ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΥ  WƻƘƴ wŀȅƴƻǊΣ  aŀǊƛƻƴ /ŀƳǇōŜƭƭΣ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ CƻǳƴŘΣ ŀƴŘ ¢ŜŘ .ŀǘŜƳŀƴ 

Nancy Lee-Colibaba 

People and Plant Connection   

                                  Nancy is a Horticultural Therapy  
                                  Coordinator/Horticultural  
            Technician and has been with the  
            Royal Botanical Gardens for over 30  
             years.   Along with providing  
            training sessions in horticultural  
            therapy and working directly with
            special needs populations, she  
            coordinates the childrenôs  
            gardening programs and the  
            public educational programs at the 
Royal Botanical Gardens. 
 

Horticultural Therapy programs use plants and gardening 
to enhance emotional, physical and mental well-being. It 
is part of the therapeutic repertoire used by hospitals, 
nursing homes, and community, rehabilitative and mental 
health centres. The RBG has been offering training in 
horticultural therapy techniques since 1970, and also of-
fers outreach programs to institutions around the greater 
Golden Horseshoe area. 
 

Nancy has said in an interview ñHorticulture is therapeutic 
for anyone, regardless of abilities or walks of life or ethnic 
background.  Gardening and tending to plants can help to 
reduce stress and anxiety, alleviate depression, increase 
sense of pride and accomplishment and feelings of calm 
and relaxation, improve concentration, self-esteem, 
sense of well-being, mood, sense of personal worth, per-
sonal satisfaction and immune response and promote 
physical health, among other thingsò 

mailto:info.ohs@oakvillehort.org
mailto:president.ohs@oakvillehort.org?subject=OHS
mailto:secretary.ohs@oakvillehort.org?subject=OHS
mailto:treasurer@oakvillehort.org
file:///C:/Users/Myroslawa_2/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/Q4XPF1U3/membrship@oakvillehort.org
file:///C:/Users/Myroslawa_2/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/Q4XPF1U3/Editor.ohs@oakvillehort.org
mailto:info.ohs@oakvillehort.org?subject=OHS
mailto:plantsale.ohs@oakvillehort.org
file:///C:/Users/Myroslawa_2/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/Q4XPF1U3/gardentour.ohs@oakvillehort.org
mailto:juniors.ohs@oakvillehort.org
http://www.oakvillehort.org
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At long last, our trees have greened and June flowers are coming forth in perfusion. The unpredictable weather 
of May has passed and now we can hope for a mild and mellow June.  I was away the last week in May at a 
conference in Florida. I left when temperatures were cool and many trees were still without leaves. I was 
amazed to hear that temperatures in Oakville were higher than those in Orlando. Now I am back to a full flush of 
green and an overgrown lawn.  I was sad to see that the magnolias have bloomed and already cast their petals 
without my gaze. 

However, I was fortunate to see a few statuesque southern magnolias displaying their bold white flowers juxta-
posed against their deep green glossy yet leathery leaves. They were among the many intoxicating plants that 
made my trip to Leu Gardens and Bok Tower Gardens so memorable. I have to say that I was delighted that 
both of these botanical gardens recognized my membership with our Royal Botanical Gardens and they extend-
ed me every courtesy. Supporting botanical gardens is so important as they do tremendous work for plant and 
species conservation.  

I left on my travels, on the day of our plant sale. Leaving the task of managing the day in the very capable hands 
of Sonja Tessari, I knew all would go well. And go well it did. Our treasurer, Larry Urbanoski, has made his pre-
liminary report. The results are great.  Our net revenue exceeded $7,000 . After expenses, we will have raised 
over $5,000. The success of this yearôs sale is due to our tremendous volunteer team, great weather, a great 
location, a new vivacious poster designed by Jana Schilder, some new advertising strategies thanks to Diana 
Wright, and the generosity of so many.  

In particular, we need to thank John Piper, the manager of the MacDonald's at Iroquois Shore who donated $80 
of coffee for volunteers. Nadine McKinnon, the General Manager of U-Haul Moving & Storage on 478 Woody 
Road, kindly gave us the not-for-profit discount on mileage and a reduced truck rental fee. Several members 
made donations - like Veronica Heiderich who donated the fuel cost for the Uhaul truck. This year, we were giv-
en access to a beautiful garden belonging to  Anne and Roland Jones. Volunteers worked hard to dig hundreds 
of beautiful plants that were available for sale. In addition, a mystery donor appeared with wonderful plant mate-
rial. Most important was all of you who came out to work on the morning of the sale and from the photos I have 
seen, you had a great time. THANK YOU to all! 

With the plant sale behind us, we have a several important dates coming up. First, on Thursday the 9
th
 of June, 

we need you to help with our Buckthorn removal project along Glen Oaks Trail.  This is a continuation of work 
we began last fall. In May, Larry Urbanoski and myself met with representatives from Conservation Halton, Oak-
villegreen, Burlington Horticultural Society and POWER. We walked the trail and reviewed the flora of the site. 
Before the buckthorn invasion, this wood was predominantly a sugar maple forest and there remains a healthy 
stand of maples. Intermixed with the maples are elm, white pine, basswood, hemlock, ironwood, chokecherry, 
hawthorns  and remnant apples from an old orchard. The forest floor is covered with such things as dog-toothed 
violets, jewelweed, and sensitive ferns (where garlic mustard has not taken hold). With a little help from our 
members, we can work to ensure these native species can once again thrive. Oakvillegreen is providing a varie-
ty of native shrubs to replace some of the invasive ones. OHS should provide funds to purchase more material. 
Plants like grey and alternate leaf dogwood and serviceberry can be used to replace vacancies left by the buck-
thorn and will help restore the woodlands to health.   

Also coming up in June, we all have the opportunity to visit some beautiful Secret Gardens of Oakville. Paula 
Clayton and her team have put together a fabulous tour for 2016. June 26

th
 is your day to enjoy the beauty and 

creativity of gardeners in our community. Come to our June 13
th
 meeting and get your tickets. If you are volun-

teering, no need for a ticket, you will get to enjoy the gardens for free.  It is always a terrific event. 

We donôt hold meetings in July or August, but you can continue the learning and socialize with fellow gardeners 
and floral arrangers at the 110

th
 Ontario Horticultural Association (OHA) Convention. This year District 19 will 

host the convention in Kitchener on July 29-31, 2016. For more information and to register, go to 
www.gardenontario.org. 

Our September 12
th
 monthly meeting will be held once again at Joshua Creek Heritage Art Centre.  If the weath-

er is fine, come early to enjoy a stroll through the gardens and explore the maze. We will call members to re-
mind you of the change in August. 

 Cheers to all Cathy! 

http://www.gardenontario.org/
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ñMy garden is my most beautiful masterpieceò Claude Monet  
 

 

 

 

 

Secret Gardens of Oakville Tour 

If you do nothing else on Sunday 26th June take the garden tour.  Observe the wonders of horticultural excellence, and discover how land-

scape can form an integral part of your home environment year-round through the magic of garden design and architecture. 

We have .......... unique gardens for you to explore with an impressive range of trees, shrubs, perennials, vines, and alpines.  New and old 

cultivars, native, and some not-so-hardy plants to inspire you.  Creative examples of formal,  arid, woodland, and cottage style from the 

serene to the dramatic await your discovery. 

Put something about the gardens................................................................................. 

Tickets are $15 or $25 for 2. The ticket allows entry to the gardens and includes a map and small description of the gardens. 

On sale as of ........................and at the next meeting 

See posters and bookmarks. 

If you can spare a few hours (10am-1pm or 1pm-4pm) as a garden host please contact.................. 

If you can recommend a garden for future tours please call.......................................... 

SECRET GARDENS OF OAKVILLE 2016 

SUNDAY JUNE 26. 

Back by popular demand, this self-guided tour of some of Oakvilleôs outstanding private gardens is 

sure to inspire and delight both new and experienced gardeners alike. If you do nothing else on 

Sunday 26th June take the garden tour.  Observe the wonders of horticultural excellence, and dis-

cover how landscape can form an integral part of your home environment year-round through the 

magic of garden design and architecture. 

We have 9 unique gardens for you to explore with an impressive range of trees, shrubs, perennials, 

vines, and alpines.  New and old cultivars, native, and some not-so-hardy plants to inspire you.  Cre-

ative examples of formal,  arid, woodland, and cottage style from the serene to the dramatic await 

your discovery. 

Tickets are $15.00 each or two for $25.00 and will be available from May 5.  You can purchase your 
tickets from the following locations: 

Agram Garden Centre: 2018 Dundas Street East 

Annôs Flower Boutique: 1500 Upper Middle Road West, Unit 5a 

Bulow Garden Centre: 370 South Service Road West, Oakville 

Bulow Garden Centre: 2667 Lakeshore Road West, Mississauga 

Cudmoreôs Garden Centre: 3171 Lakeshore Road West 

Heaven Scent Flowers: 2501 Third Line (Fox Creek Plaza) 

Sage Gardening: 148 Kerr Street 

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/110017.Claude_Monet
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The strength of the team is each individual member. The strength of each 

member is the team.      Phil Jackson  
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